St. Patríck's Catholic Church

N5705 County Road T New London, WI 54961 (920) 982-5475

www.stpatrickslebanon.com

Fr. John Kleinschmidt, Administrator frjohn@mpbparishnl.org Fr. Ted Lewandowski, Mass Celebrant Barbara Tate, Pastoral Coordinator Office Hours: M & F 9:30-4:30

Email: stpatrickslebanon@charter.net

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time July 22, 2018

MASS SCHEDIII E

MASS SCHEDULE					
Sat.	July	21	7:00 pm	St. Patrick's	Tom Murphy
Sun.	July	22	10:00 am	St. Patrick's	John & Margaret Loughrin
Mon.	July	23	8:00 am	MPB	
Tue.	July	24	8:00 am	MPB	
Wed.	July	25	8:00 am	MPB	
Thu.	July	26	8:00 am	MPB	
Fri.	July	27	8:00 am	MPB	
Sat.	July	28	7:00 pm	St. Patrick's	Msgr. Dennis Lally
Sun.	July	29	10:00 am	St. Patrick's	Kris Piotrowski
RECO	NCILIA	TION			
Sat.	MPB		3:45-4:30 pm		
Sat.	St. Pat's		6:30-6:50 pm		

St. Pat's 9:30-9:50 am Sun. M-F **MPB** 7:30-7:50 am

Gift Presenters this Weekend

Rosary

Sat. 6:30PM

Sun. The Tennie and Loughrin Family Sat. The Murphy Family

> **EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS SERVERS**

Ministry Schedule July 28 & 29, 2018:

USHERS

Sat. Jerry Bleck & Volunteer

Sun. Bill Burdick & Volunteer

Sun. 9:30AM

Sat. Griffin Auer Sun. Kettleson Sun Barbara Jeffers

Your contributions for the Weekend of 7/14 and 7/15, Envelopes: \$2,595.00, Offertory: \$310.00.

LECTORS

Sat. Mike Bodoh

Sun. Richard Murphy

Your Picnic Raffle Tickets are available in the elevator room. Please pick up the raffle tickets promptly, as they cannot be mailed. We must sell all of our tickets! If you are a great salesperson, please call the parish office to get more booklets.

Annual Parish Picnic – Sunday, August 19, 2018. Thank you to the all of the parishioners who have signed up for their picnic job. Please take a moment to sign up yourself, spouse or child/ren after Mass this weekend. Those who have not chosen their job by 7/29 will be assigned a time and job and notified by a picnic committee member by August 1st. It takes the entire parish to make this event profitable and enjoyable.

<u>Dinner Tickets</u> are available. For those who like to plan ahead, one can buy the grilled beef meal any weekend after Mass. ALL TICKETS bought before the day of the picnic will save \$1 off an adult meal. Meal tickets are \$12 for adults, \$11 if bought during pre-sales and \$6 for children, with no discount for pre-sales.

On the day of the picnic, one gets in line with that ticket. WE ARE NOT TRADING TICKETS FOR NUMBERS! While many of us understood the way of yesteryear, that system caused confusion to non- Parish members and new Parish members. Others complained that they had to wait because one member of their party had a later number than the rest of the group. In an effort to make everything as easy as possible, the no- number change has been made. Door ticket volunteers will only admit ticket holders when enough seats are available downstairs to accommodate the group. If you don't like to wait, please note that the busiest times are 11:00-11:45.

Raffle Tickets: One may turn in their money and ticket stubs anytime before the day of the picnic by returning both in an envelope in the collection plate. Thank you to all that have done so & also for the gift cards that have been donated. As the same as years past, one may donate money instead of any of the requested items. If you don't bake, lack time to pick up a gift card or don't know which gift card you should get, you are encouraged to make a cash donation and not spend a moment stressing about it.

Kid's Tent: A fun space for our little parishioners and guests to enjoy themselves. A free-space for face painting, crafts, activities and games. Bring the littles in your life to the picnic, they won't come home with a bag full of prizes but they will have a fun time.

Missionary Cooperation Plan 2018

The weekend of July 28 & 29 we will be hosting Fr. Bernard Taylor for our annual Visiting Missionary Appeal. Each year the Diocese of Green Bay receives over 250 applications from mission organizations to participate in this program; of these, 38 groups are invited. In our Diocese, receipts from all the parishes are pooled and then divided equally among these selected groups. The Diocese uses this fair-share system to enable our missionary speakers to go to less populated parishes in our Diocese, like St. Patrick's, without fear of receiving less income. Envelopes available in the entrance of the church.

This year, our parish is honored to host Fr. Bernard of the Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette. The Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette minister to people of every race, language, culture and way of life- beginning at the La Salette Shrine in France where our Blessed Mother appeared in 1846. Her final words, "Well, my children, you will make this known to all my people," echo Jesus' Gospel mandate. It is little wonder that the La Salette Congregation has always been mission oriented. When called upon by the Vatican to preach the Gospel in foreign lands, they eagerly responded. This spirit brought them to mission in 27 countries, especially among the poor in Angola, Argentina, Bolivia, Brazil, Haiti, India, Madagascar, Myanmar and the Philippines. With your cooperation, the Missionaries of La Salette can continue to provide spiritual and financial assistance to these mission countries as they bring God's reconciling message to the poor.

Fr. Bernie is a native of Burmese La Salette missionary. He was educated both in Burma (now Myanmar) and the Philippines and in the past has served as Pastor in a parish in California and the Philippines. He is presently Director of the La Salette mission activity in his homeland. He has been to the United States many times to help with Mission talks. Last year, our parish donated \$1422.00 to the Missionary Cooperation Plan.